
 

 

 

 

 

Presidente del Gobierno  
Mariano Rajoy 

Partido Popular 

C/ Génova 13 

28004, Madrid 
España 

 

 
1 November 2016 

 

 

Dear Mariano, 

 

On behalf of the Partit Nazzjonalista in Malta, I would like to offer my heartfelt congratulations to you for 

having secured a new term as Prime Minister of Spain. 

  

At a time when we must face common European challenges together, your new mandate has raised hope in 

Malta and in Europe that a better, stronger future awaits us in the European Union. I am convinced that 

Malta and Spain will continue to work closely and in a spirit of dialogue and mutual trust to confront the 

challenges we face in Europe.  

 

Under your dynamic leadership, I know that Spain will continue to be a source of prosperity and hope. 

 

I look forward to seeing you again in the near future and in particular I very much look forward to hosting 

you at the European People’s Party Congress in March, which will be held here in Malta at the end of March 

next year. 

 

I wish you all the best for your mandate. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Simon Busuttil 

Kap, Partit Nazzjonalista 

 


